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EA1213-02 

October 15, 2024 

 

Notice of Proceeding 
 

Mackenzie Valley Highway, Government of the Northwest Territories 

Community Session in Łı́ı́dlı̨ı̨ Kų́ę́ (Fort Simpson) Cancelled 
 

Due to the unfortunate passing of an Elder earlier this week and the celebration of life of a 
younger community member tomorrow, the Review Board is respectfully cancelling the Łı́ı́dlı̨ı̨ 
Kų́ę ́community session scheduled for tomorrow, October 16, 2024. The Review Board will 
look at rescheduling for a future date.  

The community session in Pehdzeh Ki on October 17, 2024 will proceed as planned. 
 

Contact information 
The primary contacts on behalf of the Review Board for the Mackenzie Valley Highway 
project are Senior Environmental Assessment Advisor Catherine Fairbairn (867-766-7054, 
cfairbairn@reviewboard.ca) and Engagement Specialist Donna Shear (867-445-8096, 
dshear@reviewboard.ca). 
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